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10
th

 October 2021, Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Clarecastle Mass Intentions 

Sat 9th Oct 7pm Anniv Bernard Anthony, Sri Lanka 

Sat 9th Oct 7pm Anniv Nicola Curran, Wexford 

Sat  9th Oct 7pm 25th Anniv Sean McMahon, Madden Tce/Shannon 

Sun 10th Oct 9am Anniv Lorraine Kelleher, ClareAbbey 

Sun 10th Oct 9am Anniv Bridget Roche, Quay Road 

Sun 10th Oct 12 noon Anniv Mickey & Agnes Hanrahan, Barntick 

Mon 11th Oct 10am Anniv Pat & Peg Wilson, Abbeyview 

Wed 13th Oct 7pm Anniv John Sanders 

Thurs 14th Oct 10am Anniv James, Jack & Agnes Black 

Fri 15th Oct 7pm M.M. Pat Lynch, Lissane 

Sat 16th  Oct 4pm Memorial Mary Fitzgerald nee Callinan, London &          

     formerly Main St. Clarecastle & Ennis 

Sat 16th Oct 7pm Anniv Tadgh & Margaret Wynne, Ennis Rd, 

     Clarecastle 

Sun 17th Oct 12 noon Anniv Peter, Ann, Mary & Oonagh Slattery Patrick St 

 

Ballyea Mass Intentions 

 

Sun 17th Oct 10.30am Anniv Mary Barrett, Kilmorane 

We remember in our prayers the repose of the soul of Kay Mangan, 

Newhall, who died on holiday in Portugal, funeral arrangements later.  

Eugene Quinn, Corrovorrin, Ennis & formerly of Lissane, brother of 

Brid Reidy, Lissane.  Charlotte Ryan, Bridgetown, sister of Thomas 

Gleeson, Inis Clair, Kildysart Road. Kitty O’Connor, Golden, Cashel, Co 

Tipperary, mother of Martin O’Connor, Silvergrove.  Patrick Hassett, 

Inch, brother of Kathleen McDonnell Tiermaclane & Eddie Hassett 

Dromadrehid.  We offer our condolences to their families and friends. 

 

Míle Buíochas: We wish to acknowledge the contributions that we received 

from parishioners for church funds and priests collections.  Thank you for 

your support. Contributions can be left into the parochial house, parish office, 

by post or by using the online Donate button on the parish website 

https://www.clarecastleballyeaparish.ie/  

Mission Collection  

The annual collection in aid of the Missions is being taken up at all masses in 

our parish this weekend.  The theme for Mission Sunday this year, which we 

will celebrate on Sunday 24
th

 October is “We cannot remain silent – we 

cannot but speak of what we have seen and heard.” Acts 4:20. This theme has 

been chosen by Pope Francis who appeals to us for our compassion and 

generosity in our outreach to all Missionaries.  Nearly all of us personally 

know a missionary or a number of missionaries and it is for them and their 

colleagues this collection is taken up. It is to support Irish Missionaries 

abroad involved in everyday pastorial care of people and missionary activity 

in 1,100 dioceses throughout the world, mostly in Africa, Asia, and Latin 

America, many of these places are ravaged by poverty, conflict and 

insecurity. Whatever support you can give to this collection in aid of our Irish 

front line missionaries will be gratefully appreciated. Please use the yellow 

envelope in your yearly pack, an envelope of your own, or the donate button 

on the parish website to make your contribution. Many thanks for your 

generosity 

Congratulations 

A word of congratulations to all the young people in our parish community 

who received the Sacraments of First Holy Communion and Confirmation in 

beautiful ceremonies attended by members of their families recently. We 

know these are very special days for our young people and we hope they 

enjoyed their day. Thanks to all parents/guardians, friends and teachers who 

prepared them for the day. Thanks too, to the music ministers who added 

enormously to the liturgical celebrations. We pray God’s blessings on all and 

wish you every joy and happiness in your journey through life. We look 

forward to regularly meeting you in our Eucharistic and liturgical 

celebrations. 
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